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First name: Joell &amp;amp; Gene

Last name: Conklin

Organization: 
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Comments: We are writing to express concern about the proposed changes being recommended for the Nez

Perce Clearwater National Forest. We are NOT in favor of the proposed change to limit/restrict all motorized

vehicle use. Our family uses this area,specifically the HooDoo Pass area to camp and use our ATVs. We

thoroughly enjoy exploring this area as there is a vast array of historical and natural points of interest to learn

about. We always abide by the posted regulations and respect all laws in the area. It would be a huge disappoint

to have this recreation area closed or restrict motor vehicle use. Please reconsider this proposal and keep this

area open. We  appreciate your consideration.


